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ltem # 2
From: Michelle Borst <borst@rogers.com> Report No. 8 (PH)
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 5:37 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca o Council - February 18, 2014
Subject: 9000 bathurst street development objection

I object to the 9000 bathurst street development. It will cause signiicarit traffi and
infrastructure problems. Also, a condo and commercial stores are not appropriate for the area.
Do not build.

Thanks

Michelle borst
5 cabernet road

Thornhill ontario
L4j8x6



